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ryan king

From: Karen Mann [k.mann@selbytowncouncil.co.uk]
Sent: 14 August 2012 15:13

To: |df

Subject: FW. Olympia Park Consultation

Good Afternoon,

The Town Council have read through the documents submitted with regard to Olympia Park
Consultation Draft Supplementary Planning Document and agree with the observations made by Selby
District Council. The Town Council would wish to add that the development does not impact on the
shopping viability of the Town Centre and that the affordable housing provisian is within the Policy
Guidelines of 40% and not below this percentage.

Regards
Please confirm receipt of this email.

Karen Mann on bebalf of the Town Council
Cletk to Selby Town Council

Tel: 01757 708449
k.mann@selbytowncouncil.co.uk
www.selbytowncouncil.gov.uk

Selby Town Hall
York Street
Selby

YO8 4A)

The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal
professional privilege. It is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). Its
contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby Town Council. If you are not the
intended recipient, or his/her representative, you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy,
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it.
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